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Dear Pupils, Parents, Governors and Friends, 
 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support, kindness and    
thoughtfulness this year. 

We hope that you all have a joyous Christmas and a peaceful New Year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May the joy of the angels,  

The gladness of the shepherds,  

The worship of the wisemen, 

And the peace of the Christ child be yours this Christmas.  

And the blessing of God The Father and the Son  

And the Holy Spirit be with you  

And remain with you always,  

Amen 

 

We look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday 5th January. 

 

From The Staff Team at Brereton Primary School. 
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Christmas Performances  

We hope you all enjoyed the Nativity 

performances and our school Carol 

Service.  Thank you to parents for         

supporting us with the wonderful    

costumes and learning of lines.   

 

 

Visit from Father Christmas 

On Wednesday, Father Christmas made a flying visit to see 

all of the children.  Thank you to all of the elves who 

helped to arrange the visit. 

Christmas Gift 

Thank you to Reverend Sandi for her lovely gift to the 

school.  Away in a Manager provides antenatal care for 

women in Bethlehem so helps us to remember Mary and 

the care she received from Joseph and from God. 

 

 

 

PTA 

Thank you to our fantastic PTA for all of their hard work 
this term and thank you to parents and friends for sup-
porting them. 

Elfridges raised an amazing £471.75. 

Advent Calendar Raffle raised £120.15 

So far the Christmas Raffle held this week and the Lapland 
walk has raised £701.00. 

Thank you for all your help and donations. 

 

 

 

Wedding News 

Congratulations to Miss Sherliker who will be getting  

married on Monday!  We look forward to seeing the  

photos! 
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Coronavirus 

 

 

 

My child has covid symptoms after 3:30pm on 

18th December and I will be accessing a test. 

Senior leaders will identify close contacts and    

e-mail parents are carers to inform them that 

they need to self isolate. 

You must inform school if child is symptomatic 

and seeking a test 

up until 3:30pm 22nd December by e-mailing 

covid@breretonprimary.org.uk 

Parents to inform school of the results (positive 

or negative) by emailing 

covid@breretonprimary.org.uk 

PLEASE DO NOT EMAIL THE OFFICE OR CLASS 

TEACHERS 

Senior leaders will record the result and  

monitor the situation. 

Test is negative Test is positive 

Please continue to notify school of any positive cases of covid throughout the Christmas 

break by e-mailing covid@breretonprimary.org.uk 
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